
 

   

 

Questions? Concerns? Ideas? Contact the Municipal Office at (705) 387-3947 
or by email at info@magnetawan.com 

 
 

 

 

That the Municipal Office is open from 8am to 5pm Monday to 
Friday? The Municipal Office has had extended hours since the start 
of 2022 and does not close for lunch!   
Open earlier and longer to help serve YOU better! 

ICYMI 
In Case You Missed It! 

Council Highlights 
November 16, 2022 

 

   To read the complete minutes, agenda packages and by-laws please visit our website at www.magnetawan.com 
 

Council held their inaugural meeting and all of those elected 
completed their declarations of office for the 2022-2026 
term. A special thank you to Rev. Sylvia Poetschke for 
providing our opening prayer. THANK YOU to all who ran for 
the 2022 Municipal Election and 
showed an invested interest in our 

Community! Council passed By-law 2022-57 Appointing John 
Hetherington as Deputy Mayor for the 2022-2026 Term of Council. 
CONGRATULATIONS JOHN on your appointment to Deputy Mayor! 

 

 

GREAT NEWS Staff applied for grant funding and was successful in their 

application to the 2022 – Fall Trail Care Trans Canada Trail Funding. The 

Municipality will receive $1,000 to put towards the revamping of the Trans 

Canada Trail Sign Replacement! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The next meeting of Council is December 7, 2022, at 1:00 pm at 
the Magnetawan Community Centre followed. 

 

 

 

 

Council passed resolution 2022-301 receiving and approving the 
DRAFT 2023 Council Meeting Dates as amended. To view the 2023 
Council Meeting Dates, visit our Mayor & Council Page under 
Government or visit our Event Calendar on our website. 


